
Dear resident/business  

Start of construction - Cobblebank Station car park expansion 

VicTrack is delivering an expansion to the Cobblebank Station car park.
The car park is being expanded with 80 new car parking spaces, including 77 standard spaces, two accessible spaces 
and one dedicated V/Line staff parking bay.
The new car park will include CCTV, lighting, landscaping and wayfinding signage.

About the works
Construction of the car park will begin on Monday 4 July 2022. 
During the works, traffic management will be in place and barriers will be installed for the safety of station users and 
residents. Please follow all signs in place. 
The works will not impact train operations. The majority of works are scheduled to take place from Monday to Friday 
during normal construction hours. If you are nearby, you may hear noise from the works.
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More information 
For more information about the Cobblebank Station car park project, please contact VicTrack on 03 9619 1111, email 
projects@victrack.com.au or visit victrack.com.au/cobblebank


